
 

Teaching the Truth about School Board Takeovers 
(Implications for our Teachers, Students and Community and What We Can Do About It) 

  
Banning books, micromanaging curricula, restricting pronoun preference and what teachers can display 
in their classrooms - there is a trend nationwide, and particularly in Milwaukee-area suburbs, of school 
boards being taken over by GOP-endorsed members.  These individuals are following a playlist 
encouraging divisive, culture-war policies. This is a planned agenda, promoted by several very well-
funded and organized, right-wing extremist groups. It's time to realize what is happening locally to 
better understand how to counter this offensive.  
  
In this presentation, we'll hear from people working to oppose this agenda - a former school board 
member, a parent activist, and a retired teacher in the Waukesha area. They will lay out what is 
happening, why, and what we need to do to support our students and teachers and try to save our 
public school system. The program will be an hour, with time for Q&A at the end.  

  
What: Teaching the Truth about School Board Takeovers - Panel Discussion 
(Implications for our Teachers, Students and Community and What We Can Do About It)  

When: Thursday, October 13th, 7- 8:30pm 

Where: online via Zoom or in-person at Lake Country Unitarian Universalist Church - 
across the street from Arrowhead High School in Hartland 

How: Register to attend in-person, or on Zoom by going to www.lcuuc.org and clicking on the 
links in the Teaching the Truth section on the first page  

 
 
Sponsored by Lake Country Unitarian Universalist Church in Hartland, WI 
 

 

Questions:  Contact church@lcuuc.org 

 
 

http://www.lcuuc.org/

